
Betty Robinson
Topsham
LD 1149
I have used the voting drop box in Topsham for voting for nearly 6 years.  It makes 
voting convenient for me as a senior for whom standing in lines is too hard on my 
back.  If this bill passes, that will no longer be possible, which will make the 
likelihood of my voting in every election less likely.  
LD 1149 is a solution to a non-existent problem.  We have little to no voting fraud in 
Maine.  Rather, the bill's intent is to reduce voting access which is anti-democratic.
Please consider the wider picture and vote no on LD 1149! 


